From: Department of Lands <no-reply@idl.idaho.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 10:34 AM

To: Comments <comments@idl.idaho.gov>

Subject: Comment Submitted

From: Wayne Hammon at whammon@idahoagc.org
Phone: 208-344-2531

Address: 1649 West Shoreline Dr. Suite 100

City: Boise

State: Idaho

Zip Code: 83702

Comment:

Section 030.02 of the proposed rule refers to a royalty schedule. Is the current royalty schedule being
modified in any way and if so what changes are being proposed? Should the schedule be modified in the
future, will doing so require the Department to conduct further rule-making?



